
 

PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian, and staff  
   
Date: June 9, 2022 
 
Re: Partner Feedback 
 

From: Martin Zobel <Martin.Zobel@cskt.org>  
Sent: Friday, May 6, 2022 3:00 PM 
To: Fashoway, Erin <EFashoway@mt.gov>; Trebesch, Matthew <mtrebesch@mt.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] thanks  

Thanks for all of your work on the Montana Response map- COV dashboard and daily updates for the 
last 2 years.  

#hope for vaccines working well against future waves. 

https://apnews.com/article/one-million-dead-US-COVID-ea745d462d47a65029a8c507c94e679e 
[apnews.com] 

Martin Zobel GISP  he/him/his 

Confederated Séliš Ksanka Ql̓ispé Natural Resources GIS 

martin.zobel@cskt.org 

 

From: Victoria Howell <victoriahowell53@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2022 5:29 PM 
To: kate@appcom.net 
Subject: Re: Library Technical Assistance Notes 
 
Kate - Thank you so much for the training session. As I read through the 
notes, I got even more excited about our library and the potential 
opportunities for funding a new library. I am sharing this information with 
our board members, our library foundation president,  our library director, 
and the architectural firm we have been working with. I know it will prove 
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useful to us as we move forward on our project. 
 
Thank you again for sharing your considerable knowledge and expertise. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the Tamarack conference. 
 
Best, Victoria Howell, Chair, North Valley Library Board of Trustees 
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